
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 April 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Years 3 & 4 – Performing Arts Club 
 
This half term Miss Kiddy and Miss White are starting a Performing Arts club for children in KS2. The aim of the 
club is to develop skills in the performing arts (drama, singing and dancing) and to have lots of fun. You do not 
have to be an expert but you do need to be ready to give new things a try!  
 
KS2 Performing Arts club sessions will run for 4 weeks on a Monday after school from 3:15pm – 4:30pm and 
children will need to be picked up in the KS2 pick up area on the yard. The club will be held on: 
 

 23, 30 April, 14 & 21 May 
 
We anticipate that this club will be over-subscribed; therefore places will be allocated randomly with 
consideration for a balance of boys and girls in the group. Please return the reply slip below by  
Thursday 19th April 2018.  There is no charge for this club. 
 
We will let you know if your child has been successful on Friday 20th April.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Kiddy and Miss White 
KS2 Performing Arts Club Coordinators  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child would like a place at the Performing Arts Club starting on Monday 23 April 2018. 
Please return by Thursday 19 April 2018 
 
CHILD’S NAME:………………………………………………………………… CLASS:……………………………………… 

PARENT/CARER NAME:…………………………………………… PARENT/CARER SIGNATURE:……………………………………. 

EMERGENCYCONTACT:……………………………………………………… MEDICAL CONDITIONS:………………………………………. 


